

Matthew G. Bevin Governor

Greg Thomas Secretary

MEMORANDUM

TO: All Prequalified Contractors

FROM: Rachel Mills, P.E. D. Mills

Director

Division of Construction Procurement

DATE: January 23, 2017

SUBJECT: AASHTOWare Project Bids

Please be advised that Kentucky is implementing a new bidding software. AASHTOWare Project Bids will replace the Expedite software currently being used to bid.

Bidders will utilize the Expedite software for the January 27th and February 24th, 2017 lettings. However, beginning with the March 24, 2017 letting, all contractors will be required to use AASHTOWare Project Bids. All bidders must contact Bid Express (www.bidx.com) to obtain a new Project Bids digital id, as the old Expedite digital id will not be compatible.

If you have any questions or need additional assistance, please contact the Division of Construction Procurement at (502) 564-3500.

RM/cs

